
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 
 
Deputy Minister PamelaTshwete will be meeting war on Leaks learners in 
Plettenberg Bay  
 
 
22 May 2017 
 
The Deputy Minister of Water and Sanitation Pamela Tshwete will engage with the War on Leaks 
Second Phase learners in Plettenberg Bay this week. 
 
The 149 Water Agents and 20 Technical learners form part of the 5000 Second Phase intake 
recruited in 2016. A total of 15000 young people will be trained as Water Agents, Plumbers and 
Artisans by 2018.  
 
The War on Leaks programme is the department’s flagship project aimed at reducing water losses 
through leaks.  
 
 

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

 

Date : Wednesday, 25 May 2017 

Venue : KwaNokuthula Community Hall 

Time : 10:00 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation  

 

For RSVP contact: Phetho Ntaba on 082 809 2031 or at NtabaP@dws.gov.za 
 

For more information contact: Sputnik Ratau, Departmental Spokesperson on  

082 874 2942 or RatauS@dwa.gov.za 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dwa.gov.za 
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